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State Fire Marshals                                                                                           June 14, 2012 
52 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-052 
 
Attention: Eric Ellis                                                                         re: One Monument Square 
 
 
 

This letter is to inform you that Sprinkler Systems Inc. will be performing renovations on an existing wet 
sprinkler system at Fisher & Phillips in Portland.  The area to be renovated is on the 6th floor and is 
approximately 5225 sq.ft. of office area.   Work is to involve about 60 sprinkler head relocations from 
existing 1” openings. 

Sprinkler Systems Inc. will be installing pendent sprinkler heads into new suspended ceilings off of the 
existing light hazard hydraulically balanced sprinkler system. All work will be done in accordance with all 
applicable codes and the requirements of the State Fire Marshals’ office.  

Please call with questions. 

 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Clayton Saucier 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 


